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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

FOLLOW UP LUMBER DEALER PERMIT RENEWAL OF AL MASTER LUMBER SHOP

1 message

Ninio Rebiden <n.rebiden@yahoo.com> Sun, Oct 9, 2022 at 10:06 PM
Reply-To: Ninio Rebiden <n.rebiden@yahoo.com>
To: R4B PENRO Palawan <penropalawan@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, MIMAROPA - LPDD <denrmimaropalpdd@gmail.com>, Mail Team
<denrpalawan@yahoo.com>

Dear Sir/Madam,

Magandang araw po!

This from Al Master Lumber and Hollow Blocks Trading, I would like to follow up my renewal for Lumber Dealer Permit.
My application together with those requirements was received by DENR REGION last July 14.
Please I am hoping that at this moment my renewal application has approved.

Thank you very much!
God Bless and more power!

Respecfully yours,

Ninio D. Rebiden
Al Master Lumber Shop Owner
09484165319
09812734720


